
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
   
January 8, 2021 
 

 
Dear Forrestville Valley Community, 
 
We hope you all had a wonderful holiday break. Please see our COVID-19 data from this week below: 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
This week we had only one student identified as a close contact due to attendance within a specific 
program at Whiteside Area Career Center.  
 

We are happy to report our school transmission continues to remain LOW. 
 
*Year to date, 48 households account for the 60 positive cases and the total number includes all 
students and staff. 
 
We are reminded by Ogle County Health Department to expect to see an increase in cases following 
the holiday break. If your child is not feeling well, please be sure to keep them home.  
 
Thank you for your continued efforts to keep our schools operating in person. 
 
Happy New Year! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mrs. Smith 

Data Total District FJSHS FGS GVGS 
Number of Cases this week 3 2 1 0 

Percent of Cases this week 0.40% 0.48% 0.39% 0.00% 

Year to Date Cases* 60 32 22 2 

Year to Date Percent of Cases 7.92% 7.75% 8.66% 2.63% 
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